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WAVERLEY MARKET - SAT 16TH MARCH 2013 
 
It’s less than 2 weeks until our first Market.  How can you be a 
part of this event?  Have a look through this list, I’m sure you’ll 
find a way: 
• Setting up the BBQ 
• Cutting up bread rolls for the sausage sizzle 
• Cooking or serving at the BBQ 
• Supervising the jumping castle 
• Running a few kids’ games 
• Baking a cake/cupcakes/savoury item or making a 

jam/preserve 
• Donating chocolate eggs for the kids’ games 
• Coming along on the day to support the stallholders 
• Print copies of the attached flyer and drop it into the 

letterbox of your neighbours (especially if you walk to 
school or live in a block of units..) 

We have 4 markets a year and 8 classes, so we ask that for each 
market 2 classes donate the home made items for the cake/jam 
stall.  For our first market we are asking all the families of 
classes KM and 5/6D to make a contribution to the cake/jam 
stall.  A cake box will be sent home next week to these classes 
to facilitate with the contribution. 

Have a look through the time-slots on the Volunteer Form to 
see how you can help or email 
CarBoots@waverleyprimarypandc.org.au 

The final way you can help:  pray for NO RAIN!! 
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CANTEEN UPDATE - Wednesday 20/2/13 
 
We could do with a few more volunteers for Canteen. Please 
consider giving us a couple of hours of your time this term. 
Without volunteers, the canteen can't operate. Send us an 
email - canteen@waverleyprimarypandc.org.au 
 
Weekly Special 
 
Beef Tacos - Corn based tacos are filled with cooked beef 
mince, onion, garlic, tomatoes, red kidney beans, and some not 
hot spices.  The tacos are then topped with grated tasty cheese 
and shredded lettuce.  And for those kids who like their tongue 
to tingle, we have mild Taco sauce as an optional extra (please 
request this on your lunch bag). Regular - $4.50; Small - $3.50. 
 
Volunteers 
 
Thank you to Bernadette (Hughie, Y3) and Inna (Alex, Y3 and 
Linda, Y5) for helping out last week and to Ed (Ruby, Y4), Ruby's 
Diner, for the caffeine fix. This week, these lovely Waverley 
parents and carers are helping out in the Canteen - Linda 
(Christopher, Y3); Pandora (Naomi, Y3); Danielle (Timothy, Y3); 
Marina (Claudia, Y4); Jacquie (Eliza, Y2 and Charlotte, 
Y4); Antonella (Philippa, Y2 and Zac, Y5); Kellie (Charlotte, Kindy 
and Gabby, Y3); Valerie (Will, Y1 and Madison, Y3) and Robin 
(Cameron, Y2 and Matthews, Y4). 
 
Bag Art 
 
Our bag art winners are - 
Year 1 - Edin 
Year 3 - Emma 
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Visit the Canteen website to see their bag art -
 www.waverleyprimarypandc.org.au/canteen 
 
Please come to the canteen at lunch time to collect your free 
ice-block. 
 
UNIFORM SHOP COORDIATOR 
The P&C is looking for someone who can spare a little time 
each week to be our Uniform Shop Coordinator.  This is an 
extremely important role that enables parents to purchase 
uniforms at the school, rather than have to run around to 
uniform shops around Sydney.  At the same time it enables the 
retail profit to go back to the school to fund resources for the 
students.  
  
The role involves: 
  

• opening up the uniform shop once a week for sales 
(approx. 30-45min).  The day and time of opening is up to 
the volunteer. 

• fulfilling order forms from students (approx. 30-45min 
weekly) 

• ordering new stock when supply runs low 
• banking takings 
• twice-yearly stocktakes 

  
The role will be busy around start of summer, start of winter 
and when new Kindy's commence.  The rest of the year it will 
be fairly quiet and not require much time. If you think you can 
help out please email Bulletin@waverleyprimarypandc.org.au 
 
  
  
THE GREAT TRIBAL CHASE – SUNDAY, 5 MAY 
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Apologies the incorrect date was published last week – this 
event is being held on Sunday 5 May.    
 
So, still plenty of time to support Alison Monroe, (Isabella Y4/5) 
and Inna (Alex,Y3 and Linda Y5).  If you would like to sponsor 
Alison and Inna’s team - “Which Direction?!”  just go to 
http://thegreattribalchase.gofundraise.com.au/page/whichdire
ction  
 
All donations will be going to a good cause - Good Beginnings, 
an Australian children’s charity supporting disadvantaged 
families in the community.   
 
 
 
DATES FOR THE DIARY 
 
Funky Hair Friday – 15 March 
Waverley Markets – 16 March 
P&C Meeting – 18 March 
Easter Hat Parade – 28 March 
 
P&C WEBSITE 
Did you know the P&C has a website that contains a stack of 
useful information including P&C meeting dates, minutes and 
agendas; fundraising activities; canteen information; uniform 
shop information; etc.  Please refer attached link: 
http://www.waverleyprimarypandc.org.au 
 
SOMETHING TO SAY?? 
Email your e-Bulletin contributions or P&C queries to:  
Bulletin@waverleyprimarypandc.org.au 
If you no longer wish to receive this bulletin please advise via 
email to the above address. 
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